
 

Macedonian Basic Colposcopy Course, Skopje, 16th June, 2017 
 
The Macedonian basic colposcopy course took place in Skopje the 16th of June 2017. 
Goran Dimitrov organized this course in collaboration with the EFC. Charles Redman 
and Xavier Carcopino were in charge of most of the lectures that combined both 
theoretical and clinical cases, providing the student a genuine basic training in 
colposcopy practice, diagnosis and management. Approximately 70 delegates attended 
to the course. Thanks to Goran this course was a great success, and a very friendly 
occasion. It was also a wonderful time to discuss variations in practice throughout 
different European countries and to enjoy some good times together. 
The EFC is looking forward to offer the possibility to organize for such courses in all 
European countries that are in need of basic colposcopy training.  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you plan to do so.  
 

 


